Megan Egbert

From: Paul Barnes

Sent: Thursday, October 31, 2024 1:.01 PM

To: Megan Egbert; Meredith Badalucca

Cc: Kyle Haubert; John Meigel; Doug-SCCOG; Doug Colter; Ronald K. McDaniel; Derek
Albertson; LT David Radford; Chief Wilfred Blanchette

Subject: RE: 24SITE10 - Horizon View

Fire Marshal initial review.

Full monitored fire alarm as required by NFPA 72. Sprinkler system with standpipes in all stairwells and FD connections

on every floor.
All exit signs and emergency lights as required by the CT Fire Safety Code.

From: Megan Egbert <megbert@montville-ct.org>

Sent: Wednesday, October 30, 2024 3:37 PM

To: Meredith Badalucca <mbadalucca@montville-ct.org>

Cc: Kyle Haubert <khaubert@claengineers.com>; John Meigel <JMeigel@montville-ct.org>; Paul Barnes
<pbarnes@montville-ct.org>; Doug-SCCOG <dcolter@seccog.org>; Doug Colter <dcolter@montville-ct.org>; Ronald K.
McDaniel <rmcdaniel@montville-ct.org>; Derek Albertson <dalbertson@montville-ct.org>; LT David Radford
<Dradford@montvillepolice.org>; Chief Wilfred Blanchette <wblanchette@montvillepolice.org>

Subject: 24SITE10 - Horizon View

Good Afternoon,

Below please find the link to access Application Materials and Site Plan for the proposed Multi-Family
Development at 2268-2284 Route 32 (Horizon View):

https://www.townofmontville.org/form-repository/24-site-10-2268-2284-route-32-horizon-view/

Please review the documents and forward all comments to my attention at your earliest convenience.

Thank you,

Megan Egbert

Administrative Assistant

Land Use and Development
Town of Montville

310 Norwich New London Tpke
Uncasville, CT 06382
860.848.6779



